
Town of Worcester Annual Meeting – April 19, 2022 

 

1.  Chairman Paul Precour called the meeting to order at 6 p.m.   Present were Supervisors 

Jeremy Pesko and Jim Michler, Clerk/Treasurer Roberta Reese and 20 residents of the 

township.   

2.  Motion by Karen Smart, second by Anthony Sleck and carried to accept the minutes as read 

from the April 20, 2021, Annual Town Meeting.  

3.  Clerk/Treasurer Financial Report was presented by Chairman Paul Precour as prepared by 

himself and Clerk/Treasurer Roberta Reese.  Cash Balance as of 12/31/2021 was $1,409,376.52.   

Motion by Jim Heizler, second by Anthony Sleck and carried to accept the financial report as 

presented.   

4.  The Assessing Report received by Michael Schnautz was reviewed.   Open book will be April 

29, 2022, from 3 p.m. to 5 p.m.   Board of Review will be May 6 from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. (noon).   

Motion by Doug Moquin, second by Jim Yanich and carried to accept the assessing report.   

5.   Ambulance Report was given by Jim Michler.   Motion by Anthony Sleck, second by Jim 

Heizler and carried to approve the ambulance report as presented.   

6.  Fire Report was given by Jeremy Pesko.  Motion by Jordan Spacek, second by Mr. Polacek 

and carried to approve the Fire Report as presented.  

7.  Recycling Report was read by Chairman Paul Precour as prepared by Recycling Center 

Manager Terry Michek.   Motion by Karen Smart, second by Anthony Sleck and carried to 

approve Recycling Report as presented.   

8.  Land Use and Zoning Report was read by Chairman Paul Precour as prepared by Zoning 

Administrator Terry Michek.   Motion by Anthony Sleck, second by Jordan Spacek and carried to 

accept the Land Use and Zoning Report as presented.   

9.  Roadwork Report was read by Chairman Paul Precour.   Motion by Jim Zydzik, second by Jim 

Heizler and carried to approve the Roadwork Report as presented.   

10.  Next Annual Meeting will be held on April 18, 2023, at 6 p.m.   

11.  Public Input 

• Marianne Kerner asked about the reporting of income from the sale of the dump 

truck and the Dama Road grant.  The dump truck was included in miscellaneous 

sales.  The Dama Road grant was actually received as income in 2020. 

• Anthony Sleck asked about recording the meetings for the website.  Chairman 

Paul Precour told him to submit an agenda item.  



• Jordan Spacek asked about our use of ARPA funds.  We have already used for a 

surveillance system and considering for small equipment purchases, boat landing 

blacktop, laptop, and garage door openers.   

12.    Motion to adjourn meeting by Rick Kilty, second by Jim Heizler and carried to adjourn at 

6:44 p.m.   

 

 

 


